800 NE Oregon Street, Suite 465

Portland, Oregon 97232
Authority  971.673-0540

971-673-0556 (Fax)

Oregon lt I Health Care Regulation and Quality Improvement

July 9, 2019

Ms. Vicki Mansavage, Administrator
New Life Regenerative Medicine
244 Crystal Grove Blvd

Lutz, FL 33548

Dear Ms. Mansavage:

This letter is to notify you that New Life Regenerative Medicine has been placed
on the Oregon Procurement Organizations/Tissue Bank Registry. This
registration is in effect for three years ending on August 29, 2022.

Thank you for your cooperation. Should you have any questions, please call
me at the above phone number.

Sincerely,

Jane Gardner

Certification Specialist

Oregon Health Authority

Public Health Division

Health Care Regulation and Quality Improvement

If you need this information in an alternate format, please call our office at
(971) 673-0540 or TTY 711




